PTT Phone Cards, Inc. d/b/a Star Pinless
2417 Welsh Rd. # 231
Philadelphia, PA 19114
Tel#: 215-618-3550
Fax#: 215-618-3551
Email: amir@starpinless.com

July 15, 2013

Mrs. Joanna Sutton

Assistant Division Chief

Policy Division - International Bureau
Federal Communications Commission (FCC)
445 12th St., S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Subject: Letter of Notification Regarding Phone# Corrections for PTT Phone Cards, Inc.

Mrs. Sutton,

This letter is to correct the phone numbers currently listed on the FCC 214# for PTT Phone Cards, Inc.
(FCC 214# ITC-214-20130415-00108 with approval granted 05/10/2013 and FCC FRN# 0022611958).

The phone numbers currently listed should be Telephone# 215-618-3550 and Fax# 215-618-3551.

Under pleading type “Letter”, this letter will be filed on the FCC International Bureau Filing System (IBFS)
website http://licensing.fcc.gov/myibfs/pleading.do

For any questions on this matter, please contact the regulatory consultant for PTT Phone Cards, Inc.,
Mr. Alonzo Beyene via email alonzo@iacadvice.com or Tel# 215-432-7341.
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Sincerely,

Ayub Amir, President
PTT Phone Cards, Inc. d/b/a Star Pinless



